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From the Rector

Dear Friends,

Your value depends on where you come from.

Click the link below to see this week's
meditation.

https://youtu.be/VPW4vc8rjL4

Grace and peace,
Leighton

Please note we are now only accepting donations of
Books and LPs

for
The Cherry Festival.

For any questions regarding book and LP donations, please call Jane De Munnich at
289-686-6010 (cell) or 905-468-9831. 

Thank you very much to all those who donated to
St. Mark's.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=74e81534-ee3b-406d-8602-6610bff785e5


Happy Canada Day!
Let us all embrace the spirit of Canada Day!

We hope you celebrate our beautiful nation, cherish our diverse cultures, and take
pride in what makes us unique.

Let this day inspire you to spread
kindness, unity, and joy!
The office will be closed for Canada Day on July 1st.

� Attention parishioners! �

St. Mark's irresistible Cherry Pies are available exclusively for our parish
community before the highly anticipated Cherry Festival!

Join us in Addison Hall immediately following the 10:30 a.m. service
This Sunday, June 29th

and get your pie for just
$25.00!

As you know, these aren’t ordinary pies; they’re handmade with love, bursting
with sweet cherry flavor, and guaranteed to steal the spotlight at your dessert

table! Plus, snagging one early means you’ll avoid the long line-up at
The Cherry Festival on July 5th.

To make the process as easy as pie (pun intended!), we ask that you bring
exact change. Don’t delay—these delicious cherry pies will go fast!

Come on out, support our church, and treat yourself to this beloved classic.
See you there. ���



***EXCITING NEWS***

NEW ITEMS ADDED TO THE CATALOGUE

See the St. Mark's Silent Auction here!

Please note that Lots 33, and 35 are NOT included in this Pre-Sale

PLEASE BE SURE TO SHARE WITH YOUR FRIENDS AND FAMILIES

BIG NEWS!
� Get ready for the exclusive sneak peek! �

 
Join us on

**Friday, July 4th, from 4 PM to 6 PM**
for an open-door event that you won't want to miss! �

This is your chance to explore our amazing selection of
unique items before the crowds arrive on July 5th.

 
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to find those special

treasures in a more relaxed atmosphere.

Bring your friends and family, and get a head start on your
shopping adventure!

https://stmarksnotl.org/events/st-mark-s-cherry-festival


​We can't wait to see you there! � ️�

St. Mark's needs your help.
We require

PROPANE
for the

CHERRY FESTIVAL BBQ
We need three tanks in total.

If you have a propane tank you would like to contribute, please call the office.

Tanks should be brought to St. Mark's on the day of the Cherry
Festival

July 5th 2025
Please help if you can.

Thank you.



Parish Updates

In-Person Sunday Services
8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Sung Eucharist Watch the live stream on YouTube

On Duty this Week

June 29th - Greeter(s) - Jo-Anne Hill and Ian Russell

Reader - Jane DeMunnich
Intercessor - Bob Cross

Altar Guild - Virginia Mainprize

Server - Bob Cross

Order of Service

The Order of Service can be found on our website: Order of Service Website Page

Church Bells
A reminder to all that the Church Bells play on Sundays at 12:05 p.m. Enjoy!

Staying Up to Date!
Click on this link to find this and recent copies of our E-News: Visit our recent E-
Newsletters

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-vVgNf0GbuxrfljW4sOXzQ
https://stmarksnotl.org/worship-ministry/order-of-service-bulletin
https://stmarksnotl.org/news/news


Click on this link to view our Calendar: Visit our Calendar

Click here to access St. Mark's Anglican Church Facebook Page
You can also access our Facebook page when on our website by clicking on the Facebook
icon that looks like an "F".

Prayer Cycles - We pray for:

In St. Mark's Parish: Ted and Pam Garrett, Bill and Patty Garriock, Janice Gore, and
Dede Hacking and their families.

In the Niagara Diocese:  St. Luke, Smithville, The Reverend Dr. Eleanor Clitheroe,
Rector; The Reverend Deacon Stephen LaSalle, Deacon; and the people of that parish.

In the Lutheran-Anglican-Moravian Cycle of Prayer:  The Rt. Rev. David
Parsons, Bishop; The Rt. Rev. Annie Ittoshat, The Rt. Rev. Lucy Netser, Suffragan
Bishops, and the clergy and people of the Diocese of the Arctic; and the congregations of
the northern area of the Saskatchewan Synod.
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